
Upcoming Dates 

September 27 

  Church Fall Festival 

October 2 

 Blessing of the Animals at 1:00 

 Early Dismissal 1:15 No after school care 

October 6 

  H.S.A. Meeting at 6:30 

October 9 

  End of first 9 weeks 

October 12-16 

  Book Fair 

October 16 

  No school–Parent/Teacher Conference 

  Report Cards sent home with parents 

November 11 

  Progress Reports go home 
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Be Safe 

WWJD 

Visit the Holy Cross Catholic Church 

website and click on ‘Fall Festival’ to 

check out the online auction! HCCS 

students made items that you don’t 

want to miss out on! Bidding ends 

September 27 at 3:00pm. 

If you would like to earn volunteer 
hours, head over to the KC Hall this  
Friday, Saturday & Sunday for the               
annual Turkey Dinner! There are many 
things that can be done to obtain hours! 
Please make sure you sign in and out to 
get credit for your hours worked! Pick 
up a delicious turkey plate while you’re 
there! (see email from 9/23/20 for more details) 

Spotlight Corner 

5th grade is off to a 

great start this year. 

We have been             

studying astronomy 

in Science this nine 

weeks. Last week we 

narrated a            

PowerPoint presentation about the                

Exaltation of the Holy Cross to share with the 

school. We also made cross sugar cookies for 

the whole school to enjoy.  We have also 

been working hard on our project for the Fall 

Festival.  You should check out our super 

cute Santa that is in the auction. We are also 

loving our new upstairs classroom. We like to 

call it the bat cave.  
 

Sincerely, 

HCCS 5th graders 
 



Next Weekõs Menu! 

September 28 ñ October 2  

Monday ñ  Corn Dogs  

Tuesday ñ  Tamales  

Wednesdayñ  Meat Loaf  

Thursday ñ  Hamburgers  

Friday ñ  Fish Sticks  
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Blessing of  the Animals 

will be on Friday,               

October 2 at 1:00pm.  

Please arrive no later than 12:50.  

Weather permitting, we will be in the 

school yard, between the church and the 

school.  If  there is rain, we will be under 

the breezeway at the school.  All live 

pets must be either on a leash or in a 

crate.  Toy/stuffed animals are welcome!  

It is an early release day.  All students 

will be released at 1:15, following the 

Blessing of  the Animals!  There is no 

after school care on this day due to the 

water filling stations being installed! 

 

 

4÷ô "þþú &ðøā øĂ /òăþñôā юя-юѓ˅ 

7ô òðýă Ćðøă ăþ Ăôô ĈþĄ ă÷ôāôˉ 

If you havenôt done so, please be sure 

you ñlikeò us on Facebook! We post 

pictures of our students and also post                

upcoming events!  
 

https://www.facebook.com/

HolyCrossCatholicSchoolBayCityTx 

Donõt forget about the Baby 

Bottle Campaign for the Bay 

City Womenõs Pregnancy 

Center! The students are so excited to help 

AND excited to win a pizza party! All          

money that will be counted towards your 

childõs class must be turned in to the school 

by Thursday, October 15. 

As of  today, Kindergarten  is in the lead!  

Parent/teacher conferences are on                 

Friday, October 16!   

There is NO school for students this day.   


